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FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

May 20, 2015

TO: Honorable John Whitmire, Chair, Senate Committee on Criminal Justice
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB885 by Paddie (relating to certain county bail bond boards.), Committee Report 2nd

House, Substituted

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Occupations Code to require certain county bail bonds to meet at the
call of the presiding officer. The bill would permit an applicant's license to remain in effect until
the next meeting of the bail bond board if the applicant's application was tabled for renewal by the
board or if the board did not take action to approve or deny the application.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, KJo, KVe, SD, EK
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